
 

 

Update: Wanted Man Captured At Area Hotel 

September 7, 2018 

 

On September 7, 2018 at 1:30 p.m., The Washington County Sheriff’s Office Tactical 

Negotiation Team (TNT) took Marcos Jaimes-Radilla into custody. This morning, detectives 

with the Beaverton Police Department received information regarding the whereabouts of Mr. 

Jaimes-Radilla. He was peacefully taken 

into custody in the parking lot of a southwest 

Portland hotel.  

 

Last month, deputies asked for the public’s 

help in locating Mr. Jaimes-Radilla. Mr. 

Jaimes-Radilla was lodged at the 

Washington County Jail on three 

outstanding warrants. Additionally, he was 

charged with one count of Unauthorized 

Use of a Motor Vehicle.  

 

The Sheriff’s Office would like to thank the media, the public, and the Beaverton Police 

Department for their assistance in this case. 

 

The original release is below. An updated booking photo is not yet available.  

 

 

 

Washington County Sheriff’s Office deputies are asking for the 

public’s assistance in locating Marcos Jaimes-Radilla, age 25. Mr. 

Jaimes-Radilla has multiple warrants for his arrest out of Washington 

County and is a person of interest in nearly a dozen felony cases 

throughout Washington County.  

Mr. Jaimes-Radilla is a Hispanic male, 5’11” tall, 210 lbs, with brown 

eyes and a shaved head. Of note, Mr. Jaimes-Radilla has tattoos on 

both of his earlobes.   

His current whereabouts are unknown and the Washington County 

Sheriff’s 

Office is 

asking for 



 

 

the public’s help in locating Mr. Jaimes-Radilla. He is known to frequent the areas of Cornelius, 

Hillsboro, and Aloha. Crime Stoppers of Oregon is offering a reward of up to $1,000 for information 

leading to the arrest of Mr. Jaimes-Radilla.  

Deputies would advise the public not to approach Mr. Jaimes-Radilla, if they see him, and to call 9-1-1. 

Crime Stoppers of Oregon can be reached at 503-823-4357.  

 


